
President (1 year term, filled by previous year's VP)
Vice President (1 year term, then assuming Presidency)
Recording Secretary (1 year term)
Corresponding Secretary (1 year term)
Treasurer (2 year term)

PTO Nominations start on February 1! The following roles
are up for election this year:

For more information, contact our Elections Coordinators at
jennifer.caprioli@gmail.com and justyette@gmail.com. 

Catholic Schools Week
Catholic Schools Week starts on January 31! The
SJPII Catholic Identity Committee has been hard at
work to make this special week-long celebration a
success! 

They just need your help. You can sign up for
volunteer opportunities during Catholic Schools
Week HERE. 
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Mardi Gras Miles
Mardi Gras Miles will be on February 26th!
Make sure you sign up to run or volunteer:

Friday Volunteers
Saturday Volunteers
Runner Sign Up

https://www.trackitforward.com/site/419272/events
https://www.trackitforward.com/site/419272/event/632058
https://www.trackitforward.com/site/419272/event/632059
https://runsignup.com/Race/NC/SouthernPines/MardiGrasMiles5KFunRun
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Important Dates

February 2, 2022
February 5, 2022
February 18, 2022
February 21, 2022
February 26, 2022
March 26, 2022

Order Deadline for Physical Scrip Gift Cards
Spirit Night at Pizza Café
Half Day
No School/Presidents' Day
Mardi Gras 
Golf Tournament - More Info Soon!

Do You Have Questions About...

Scrip? Contact Sara Blakely at chickenhouse3000@gmail.com
Track It Forward? Contact Kerry Alfrey at Kerry@BeOurGuestTravelCompany.com
Box Tops? Contact Sara Blakely at chickenhouse3000@gmail.com
Spirit Wear? Contact Danielle Corke at ddcorke@gmail.com
Used Uniform Sale? Contact Erin Wallace at ekw316@hotmail.com
General Questions? Contact Marri Brackman at PTOPres@jp2catholicschool.org

Follow the PTO on Social Media

Scrip
Are you signed up for Scrip? This is a fundraiser that allows you to raise money for SJPII and
earn a tuition discount for next year! When you purchase gift cards, you will receive a rebate
ranging from 2% to 25%. Half of the rebate goes to the school and the other half will be
deducted from your tuition for the next school year. Scrip can be used for everyday purchases
- groceries, clothing, gas, and more - and the rebates add up quickly! Contact Sara Blakely at
chickenhouse3000@gmail.com to get signed up!

https://www.facebook.com/sjp2pto
https://www.instagram.com/st.johnpaul2_pto/

